
 
 
Re: Staggered Entry Plan for September 2021 
 
Dear SCHS Families, 
 
As we near the end of summer and families are making plans for the return to school we 
wanted to remind everyone of our plan for a staggered entry. We will be sending out a 
much more comprehensive “Welcome to SCHS” package early next week, so look for that in 
your inbox. Our office is open, so if you need assistance, please contact our very helpful and 
knowledgeable office staff. 
 
In order to facilitate a smooth entry for all students, including providing our grade nines a 
day in the school to themselves to become more accustomed to high school, we are hosting 
a staggered entry again. Here is our staggered entry schedule: 

• Tuesday, September 7 - Grade 9, complex needs students and any new students in 
other grades are invited to come in for a brief orientation that day (see info below). 

• Wednesday, September 8 - Grade 10 
• Thursday, September 9 - Grades 11 and 12 
• Friday, September 10 - all students 

 
We ask that, other than complex needs students who will attend every day this week and 
our new students in grade 10-12 (see below), students only attend on the day listed above. 
 
New Students in Grades 10 to 12 
Students in grades 10-12 who are new to SCHS are invited to attend a brief orientation 
session on September 7, from 1pm to 2pm where we will take you on a tour of the school, 
talk about how to get involved and connect with people, share some of the rules and 
expectations as well as where you can go to get support. This is an optional session and will 
take place on the day when just our grade nines are in the building (so we’ll have a lot of 
room to move around and it will be pretty low-key). Please come through the main doors 
and stop by the office – we will direct you where to go from there. We are excited to have 
you at SCSH! 
 
If you have questions, please call our office at 403 246-4771 and we will be happy to help. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Darrell Lonsberry 
Principal 

 
 


